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August 1, 2018 

Michigan Department of Environmental Quality 
Air Quality Division - Jackson District 
301 E. Louis Glick Highway 
Jackson, Michigan 49201 

Re: Chubb Road 

Dear Mr. Durham: 

I 

SHERYL SODERHOLM SIDDALL, P.E. 
MANAGING DIRECTOR 

COUNTY HIGHWAY ENGINEER 

MATTHEW F. MACDONELL, P.E. 
DIRECTOR OF ENGINEERING 

JAMES D. HARMON, P.E. 
DIRECTOR OF OPERATIONS 

DANIEL D. ACKERMAN 
DIRECTOR OF FINANCE & IT 

This letter is written in response to your correspondence dated July 11, 2018 regarding 
uncontrolled fugitive dust at the intersection of Chubb Road and Six Mile Road. As requested, 
we are sharing corrective actions that have been and will be taken to address this situation. 

On July 22, 2018, the Washtenaw County Road Commission, on behalf of Salem Township, 
contracted for the paving of Chubb Road approximately 800 feet south of Six Mile Road, including 
the commercial drive approach of Calo Trucking, to Six Mile Road. This hot-mix asphalt surface 
should minimize the amount of tracking onto Chubb and Six Mile Roads and the associated dust 
from the tracked material. 

In addition, the Road Commission is partnering with Salem Township on the reconstruction and 
paving of Chubb Road from Five Mile Road to Six Mile Road as well as Five Mile Road from 
Chubb Road to Napier Road. This additional pavement should be a long-term solution to any 
other dust issues in the area. 

If you have any questions or need further information, please contact me at 734.327.6687 or 
siddalls@wcroads.org. 

Sincerely, 

,,-l _ Q /' • \. f'I r. h I Ii n Sheryl Soderholm Siddall 
e?',~d <:.,,o,:Q,...,~>~ Aug 12018 11:54AM 

Sheryl Soderholm Siddall, P.E. 
Managing Director 

cc: M. MacDonell, J. Harmon, M. McCulloch, M. Bernbeck - WCRC 
G. Whittaker - Salem Township 
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